
 

 
 

School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: November 19, 2021  

Total Number of Persons in Attendance:________ 

 

Next Meeting Date:  January 21, 2022  

 

 

Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler and 

Brandy Schwenk_  

SCC Secretary:   

Laurie Mears Redden 

      

Permanent Members Present Absent Representative Members Present Absent 
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- Page 2 - 

Other Attendees: 

Heather Carroll 

Pooja Brahmvhatt 

Rebecca Haftner 

Elizabeth Denvir 

 

Principal’s Report: 

 

-Covid cases are significantly down and RP is no longer under outbreak status! 

-There is some work to do with reading and provincial levels, but to be expected in the pandemic 

and they’re still on track 

-SLPTC’s happening November 24th and 25th 

-Teachers are working hard preparing for Christmas concert – virtual – prerecorded and the link 

will be sent out so that people can watch at their leisure 

-Remembrance Day celebration was a huge success- having it outdoors has been great and likely 

will continue to do it that way even after Covid 

 

Fundraising; 
 

Panago pizza November 23rd and 25th – use code school15 – call 310-0001 or visit 

www.panago.com 

 

Hot Lunch: 

 

-The first one since Covid was very smooth! 

-add an option to remove the cheese on the pizza options 

-Ashley will give her thoughts at next meeting as she was absent today 

 

Financial Report: 

 

-no update 

 

SCC Special Events: 

 

-Gift from SCC: 

Sheldon will poll teachers to see who wants class games and who would like recess packages as 

we did last year 

-Book Swap: 

Heidi will talk to Melanie about the possibility and revisit next meeting 

 

Educational Programming Fund: 

 

-teachers have the letter from the SCC required to request the funding and we are currently 

waiting to receive one 

 

Next Meeting: January 21. 2022 

http://www.panago.com/

